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DATE: 
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SUMMARY OF REPORT 
 
A Camden Faith Forum representative will provide a verbal update on their work 
since the last meeting in May 2024. 
 

• Faith award winners and case studies  
• Interfaith week events  
• 2025 plans for network briefings and events  

 
Contact Officer: 
Rebecca Branch, Community Partnerships - Strategic Lead 
Rebecca.Branch@camden.gov.uk  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
To note the update and consider how Camden SACRE can support the Faith 
Forum’s work. 
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